
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sept. 2017 
Volume 33, Issue 9 

P.O. Box 300214  St. Louis Missouri 63130      
www.circleinthesquare.org 

Circle in the Square 
program meetings 
are held on the 
second floor at: 
University United 
Methodist Church 
6901 Washington 
Ave. University City, 
MO 63130 
Use the red door on 
the east side of the 
church. Ring the bell 
if the door is locked. 
An elevator is 
available.  
Meetings begin at 
7:00pm.  
 

Dates to remember: 
Program Meetings 
January 17, 2017 
March 21, 2017 
May 16, 2017 
July 18, 2017 
September 19, 2017 
October 17, 2017 
 
Social Meetings 
February 21, 2017 
April 18, 2017 if held 
June 20, 2017 
August 15, 2017 
November: no social 
meeting  
 
Council Meetings 
January 10, 2017 
March 14, 2017 
May 9, 2017 
July 11, 2017 
September 12, 2017 
October 10, 2017 
 

CIRCLE IN THE SQUARE  

 
 

 

September Meeting: Pot Luck Supper 

 

 Join us for delicious food, friendship, and a good time on 
September 19. 

Dinner at 6:30; set up at 6:00. 
 

Be sure to bring:  
Food to share 
Your appetite 
Show & Tell 
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2016-17 Council Members 

 
President 

Cherie Moore 
618-236-9010 

izoofan2@hotmail.com 

 
Vice President 

Carol Peck  
314-385-8210 

peckc@umsl.edu 
 

Treasurer 
Lois Hays 

314-962-2628 
loishays411@gmail.com 

 
Recording Secretary 
Vivienne Mazzotta 

314-727-1910 
bruno555@sbcglobal.net 

 
Corresponding Secretary 

Jeanne Wilton 
314-941-8411 cell 

jeannewilton@gmail.com 
 

Membership 
Debbie Carnes 

314-726-5165 or 281-636-5224 
speedeb@msn.com 

 
Quilt Show Chair 

Gwen Clopton 
314-780-9123 

gclopton@hotmail.com 
 

Website 
Gwen Clopton 
314-780-9123 

gclopton@hotmail.com 
 

Historian 
Open 

 
 

Newsletter 
Jan Ochterbeck 
314.892-1372 

jochterbeck@outlook.com 
 

 

 
 

 

From the Prez 

Hello to you all, 
 
I've just returned from spending time with my ailing mother.  We 
talked about her quilts and it was a reminder of the life 
connections we have through our quilts.  She was feeling sad 
about all the fabric and quilt projects she's leaving behind.  I 
reflected that it wasn't necessarily something to be sad about 
because the fabric will be shared with the quilters in her life and 
will provide a remembrance of her.  I know this is true because I 
always remember Darlene when I use some of her fabric in a 
project and remember how lucky I was to have her as my 
friend.  We all know quilting is more than a hobby, it brings 
wonderful people into our lives and brings joy to those who receive 
our quilts.  I'm thankful for all my CSQ and other quilting friends, 
you have enriched my life.   
 
On that note, let's all have a wonderful potluck supper with 
socializing, fun, show-n-tell and friendship.   
 
Happy quilting, 
Cherie 
 

Program Notes:  
 
September: Pot Luck Supper 
 
October: Kevin The Quilter  
High energy trunk show with blogger Kevin the Quilter, including 
his approach to scrap quilting, Quilts of Valor, and featuring his 
ñRadarò quilt inspired by a flight through a tornado zone.  
Note: The October program will be held at the U-City Library in 
the auditorium at 7:00 on October 17. 
 

 

Snippets & Scraps 

¶ Treasurerôs Report: 
Current Balance is 
$3,632.62 

¶ QOV blocks are due at 
the September meeting 

mailto:izoofan2@hotmail.com
mailto:peckc@umsl.edu
mailto:loishays411@gmail.com
mailto:bruno555@sbcglobal.net
mailto:jeannewilton@gmail.com
mailto:ladyfey8@yahoo.com
mailto:gclopton@hotmail.com
mailto:gclopton@hotmail.com
mailto:jochterbeck@outlook.com
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Quilt Show Update 

Gwen Clopton has been very busy generating publicity for our upcoming quilt show. Hereôs a link to the 
video she produced, in case you missed it in her email.  
 

https://spark.adobe.com/video/s2XV3w6FA8lPg 
 
In addition, CSQ members have been able to show off our raffle quilt and generate ticket sales and 
publicity at other guild meetings, including Thimble & Thread, STL Modern Quilt Guild, and Flower 
Valley. Gwen is planning to show it at Bits ónô Pieces in September, too.  
 
Terry Friedman has been reaching out to local shops for award prizes, and their generosity is much 
appreciated and will be acknowledged in our show program.  

Quilt show registration is open; hereôs the link where you can enter your quilts. If you have any trouble 
with the link, please contact Gwen.  

https://form.jotform.us/gclopton/CSQ_QQ2017 

You can enter up to 3 quilts. If we have more entries than space to hang them, your quilts will be 
prioritized in the order in which you enter them. Be sure to specify the dimensions of each quilt and the 
exact length of the sleeve. Please include any description, inspiration information, or remarks about 
your quilt that you would like included in the show program.  

Many thanks to all who are working so hard to make this an outstanding quilt show!  

 

https://spark.adobe.com/video/s2XV3w6FA8lPg
https://form.jotform.us/gclopton/CSQ_QQ2017
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August Piecing Group 

Piecing was hosted by Laura Falk, for 
whom weôve been working on star blocks 
for several go-rounds. The blocks are 
coming along nicely and Laura now has 
many of them on her design wall, shown 
at right. 

 

 

  

Left: Laura Falk and Kim Donermeyerôs Quilt of Valor 

 

Below: Ann Panuttoôs ñDocu-Quiltò and its label identifying 
all the components and fabrics used.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charlotteôs Sonôs Quilt Marilynôs First Top  Janeôs Nine-Patch  
Margaretôs comfy quilt, to be fringed 

Suzanneôs work in progress 
Janôs Snowballs  Karenôs Texas Quilt Janôs Pattern Janeôs Flea Market Find 
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Piecing Group, Continued 

 

 

 

 

Left: Jan Ochterbeckôs Flying Geese, 
quilted by Sandy Etheridge 

Right: Kim 
Donermeyerôs 

Log Cabin 
Triangles top, to 
be a Christmas 

gift for her 
sister-in-law 

Above and Right: Ruth 
Hansonôs shop samples 


